
IT’S BEST TO TEST
It is the responsibility of all bore owners to test their 
bore water and ensure it’s safe for your intended use.

The EPA and SA Health recommend testing for both microbiological 
and chemical contaminants that may have affected the groundwater, 
depending on where you live.

For more information  
phone 8124 4216 or  
www.epa.sa.gov.au/bores

Translating and Interpreting 
Service: Please call 131 450 and 
ask for the Environment Protection 
Authority. This service is free.


